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 October – November 2018 
 

 

Dear Pastor, Church, and praying friends: 
 

Another Tract Milestone 

 

Over this time period we were able to get out over 20,000 tracts.  In October we passed the next 

milestone of getting out 200,000 tracts here in Serbia since we initially came.  We ran through 

the new tracts we had done in January so we got a new design with a different theme and got 

another 200,000 tracts from the print shop.  These are called “This Could Be the Last 5 Minutes 

of Your Life”.  Please pray God uses them much!  The Devil’s definitely not happy about this! 
 

Church and Evangelism 
 

Jovica has had ups and downs lately, but one thing that has been a big step is that he came with 

me several times now out soul winning in Borča where we live.  He’s the first Serbian to go with 

me more than just once.  One Saturday as we were just about to leave, a neighbor boy named 

Mihajlo came by wanting to play with our kids.  Since we were just about to leave I said he 

couldn’t, but I thought I might as well use this opportunity to try to witness to him again.  I had 

given him the Gospel last year but he hadn’t been ready then.  He was ready this time!  He 

listened well, and he bowed his head and trusted Christ as his Saviour!  The funny thing was he 

got up and did the sign of the cross afterwards…  Please pray for his growth and that we would 

have the opportunity to minister to him as we are not sure if his mother would allow it. 
 

In November a lady in her late 50’s named Dara called, who also lives here in Borča.  She had 

got our tract and was calling to ask why there is evil and bad things that happen.  I gave her a 

biblical response and she talked for awhile.  Her husband had divorced her, and she must 

constantly take care of her handicapped daughter who is in her mid-30’s.  She has a tough life, 

but she was interested in the things of the word of God.  She called later saying she found our 

other tract that we put out there last year, which was an encouragement to know some keep 

them!  She called several times after, each time I answered a Bible question and tried to steer her 

to salvation.  One day it seemed to greatly touch her, especially about God’s love for her, and I 

told her she just needs to pray and get saved and I left it at that.  I felt she was on the edge of 

getting saved.  Well, she called that evening to say she prayed and got saved!  She said that was 

the medicine that she needed!  I thought that well put.  Please pray she would come for church. 
 

Other Requests For Prayer 
 

Please keep praying for Mile in Žabalj that the door would be open for us there to minister.  

Please also keep praying for a Bible translation worker.  Also, a family about 4 hours from us 

has requested to get sermons from us so there may be an open door of ministry for us there. 
 

 Your servants to Serbia, 
 

        Danny, Rachel, Katelyn, Brianna, Rebekah, David & Elizabeth 
 

  

Danny & Rachel 
Foss 

Missionaries to Serbia 
 

Website & Email:   
IFBMtoSRB@gmail.com   

 

reachingserbia4christ.org 

Sending Church  
& Support Address 

  

Grace Baptist Church 
 114 Roosevelt Drive 

 Jacksonville, NC 28540   
910.455.5777  

  

Pastor Randy Roberts  

gbcjaxnc.com 

        Please Pray For: 
 

o Salvation of Serbian family 

o Prospects—salvation, church 

o Faithful attendance & growth 

o Bible project—employee 

o Salvation of our children 


